
 

 

 

Fellow P&DARCS Members 

IMPORTANT COVID NOTICE 

Hello to all our members. I have today been advised of a recent 

close COVID contact at our flying field. 

 

A contestant who attended the recent weekend round of IMAC 

at the club has recorded a close contact with a person who has 

tested positive for COVID. This contestant attended the club field 

from Friday, May 27th until Sunday May 29th. 

 

As a responsible association, the club is advising everyone who 

attended the field during this time to be aware of the situation. 

 

The contestant who was at the field has so far not returned a 

positive result and has no symptoms. 

 

We will continue to monitor the situation and advise our members 

as necessary. If there are no further developments, there will be 

no further notices issued. 

 

 

Clear skies to all. 

 

Keith Quigg | AUS 22897 

P&DARCS President  
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CONTACT 

PHONE: 

0448 749 865 

 

WEBSITE: 

https://www.pdarcs.com.au 

 

EMAIL: 

president@pdarcs.com.au 

 

 


